
 
                                                                                                                                ANZDATA Registry 
                                                                                                                                            C/O SAHMRI, PO Box 11060 
                                                                                                               SAHMRI Building, Level 4 South, North Terrace                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                          Adelaide, South Australia 5001 
  Ph: +61 8 8128 4758  |  Fax: +61 8 8128 4769 
                               

 

Document Owner: ANZDATA                    Version: 2017.1                    Review date:21/09/2017               1 

 

ANZDATA Information Sheet  

For Children Younger than 11 Years Old 

 

 
 

Many years ago, people who look after kids with kidney disease got together as a 
big group. They wanted to learn more about how having dialysis or a kidney 
transplant can affect the lives of kids. They called this big team “ANZDATA”.  
 
ANZDATA has been working for many years to answer some important 
questions about kidney treatment. ANZDATA involves all kids and grown-ups in 
both Australia and New Zealand who have dialysis treatment or have a kidney 
transplant. People think that being part of ANZDATA is really important because 
it allows everyone to help people who have kidney disease a lot better.  
 
Every year a special member of your hospital team answers questions about the 
treatments that kids with kidney disease just like you get from the hospital. We 
share a tiny amount of information about what has happened in the year about 
your medicines and your operations. When all these tiny bits of information from 
you are added together with all the information shared by other kidney kids in 
Australia and New Zealand, it helps us answer really important questions. Like 
which is the best medicine for kids with a kidney transplant  
 
We keep the information you share with ANZDATA private in a computer in 
Australia, which is where the people who look after ANZDATA live. We use a 
special code so that your name and your information is kept secret. No-one will 
know you are sharing your information with ANZDATA except the hospital team 
looking after you and your family.  
 
You can choose whether you would like to share information with ANZDATA or if 
you don’t want to. You can talk with anyone you would like to and you can decide 
together about sharing your information with ANZDATA. 
 
If you have any questions, you can always talk to your mum or dad or the person 
who takes care of you, one of your nurses, or to your kidney doctor. Your mum, 
dad or carer will have other people they can talk to if they would like to. 
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Thank you for helping! 
 
 
 

 
 


